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Rosenberg Corey

From: Angela Dicianno <angela.dicianno@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:40 PM
To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney
Subject: Please support HB 2004

HB 2004 is legislation that is vital to residents of the state of Oregon.  With profound growth, a greed mentality 
has taken over many communities across the state.  HB 2004 must be passed to protect renters as well as give 
local governments the resources they need to help their communities as they grow and change. 

My husband and I, along with our young son, rent in the Portland metro area.  Rents have skyrocketed, 
threatening our future should any change in our own living situation be made.  My husband has a very stable 
and lucrative career yet we do not have the funds to purchase a home of our own, due to crippling student loan 
debt that won't be paid off for another nine years.  Being able to stay in our home is of vital importance to the 
stability of our family.   
 
The City of Portland should have the freedom to pass the necessary resolutions to protect it's citizens, without 
bans from the state level.  So many individuals and families are suffering - being kicked out of their homes for 
no reason through no cause evictions and being forced out of their homes by rents that rise far higher and faster 
than incomes in the area. 

Please pass HB 2004 because it is the right decision for Oregon families.  Please pass HB 2004 because it is 
smart legislation.  Your constituents will thank you for it. 

Angela Dicianno 
8705 SE 11th Ave, Apt B, Portland, OR 97202 
 
 
--  
Angela Dicianno 
Note: This email address is not linked to a mobile device. 


